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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Apologies – but I have completely run out of time.  I am typing this, just 
before I dash off with some Y6s for a Multi skills tournament.    Just to 
let you know… as this is hard to fathom out – but we are entering into the 
last two weeks of the term!!  I cannot believe it; it has just whizzed by.     

 

We look forward to seeing lots of you next week at our summer fayre.  A 
massive thank you again, in advance, to Mr & Mrs Hird.   The inflatables 
and equipment are always so amazing, and it is incredibly generous of 
them.   There are also lots of bottles and gifts locked away in my                  
cupboard from all of you generous parents too – so thank you to you all.   

 

I hope you have a great weekend and look forward to seeing you all next 
week.  

 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – revise 

 

Definition 1  — to correct or edit so as to improve. 

 

Definition 2  — to change or make different 

 

We had to revise our plans because          

of the weather.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Orla, Grace, Jake 

Y2: Eliza, Oakley, Charlie 

Y3: Cara,Leo, Ralph 

Y4: Freddie, Ben, Ryder 

Y5: Year 5 Campers, Year 5 Non-Campers 

Y6: Charlie, George, Kit 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 Monday 14th July—Y6 production @ 

1.30pm & 6pm (see details on seesaw) 

 Thursday 17th July—Y6 Leavers Assembly 

 Friday 18th July—last day of term  

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July—inset 

days 

 Thursday 24th July—start of summer             

holidays 

 

 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘juillet’  

Means ‘July’ in                 

French

 

Lanner Village Show is coming up in July. It takes 

place here in school and we would love to see as 

many people coming along to support it as             

possible – there are plenty of amazing exhibits to 

look at and delicious cake to eat!! If you would like 

to take part, there are lots of classes for children 

and adults so whatever your interests there 

should be something for you –   Cooking, Growing, 

Art and more. Just take a look at the Schedule and 

get creating   


